
 

F.Y.I. 
from the Policy Unit 

FYI-165 

Date: February 20, 2018 

Subject: Updated TANF Pre-cooperation Information Request Form 

Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 
DCSS POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov or call 602-771-8127 

 

 
An updated version of the TANF Pre-cooperation Information Request is now available in the PORT. 
 
The following changes have been made to this document:  
 

 The document contains new application information page that clearly identifies the person applying for DES services and 
their role in the child support case. 

 An Interpreter Requirement section on the first page allows staff to quickly determine the need for an interpreter. 

 The custodial parent and noncustodial parent are now referred to as the mother and father.    
 

The TANF Pre-cooperation Information Request is located in the Document Matrix in the PORT at: 
 
APPENDICES > DCSS Document Matrix > DCSS Internal Forms and Checklists  
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